Re: application for individual exemption

To Sarah Proudfoot; General Manager, Consumer and Marketing Branch.

Myself, Paul Anthony Goujon & Pete John Sannwald, are the owners of apartment l at
Cairns Beach Resort in Holloways Beach.

Currently the costs for the apartments electricity usage and common areas usage are billed
according to the individual apartments days of occupancy by short term holiday customers.
Wayne Abbott of Blue Aurora calculates the costs fairly and has done so for a long time. We
trust his experience and honesty to do this and he should continue this.

Individual meters are not required for each apartment as this would incur unnecessary costs
to all owners.

Current practice of bulk buying of the electricity should continue as it is proven to work and
be acceptable.

Yours sincerely,
Paul Goujon & Pete Sannwald



